



October 16, 2021

Dear Ann Arbor Civic Chorus members.

Today we were notified that an individual who was present at practice on Monday, October 11, has since tested positive for COVID-19. Privacy regulations restrict us from sharing any identifying or personal information about the individual who has been diagnosed with COVID-19.

We have consulted with the AAPS COVID-19 Response Team. and determined that there were no close contacts to the individual.

We urge everyone to err on the side of caution and follow these recommendations:

- Monitor yourself closely for COVID-19 symptoms each day
- If you have <u>even mild</u> symptoms, get tested. Information about local testing locations is available <u>here</u>.

Stay well and take care,

Sincerely,

Seema Jolly

Adult Enrichment Supervisor

Community Education & Recreation